
Can I rename my database getting rid of the ’web-’ part of the name?

Article Number: 23 | Rating: 1/5 from 1 votes | Last Updated: Thu, Apr 23, 2015 at 10:39 AM
The reason your databases have 'web-' as a prefix is for back-up purposes on our servers. In order to back up the
data on the web servers, we require the 'web-' prefix. This is a standard naming convention and cannot be
changed.
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